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Welcome to the 29th edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep customers and suppliers informed 
about major changes and developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO fields.
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The Automotive Cluster Styria organized the Aviation Day on 24 November 2016. In this 
context AMES head office in Peggau opened formally the new extended production facility; 
almost one hundred guests enjoyed the AMES hospitality including a full company tour. 

AMES will further expand its product portfolio and we are working on a series of new products, 
including a new B737 BSI Movable Class Divider. Those products will be available and displayed 
at the next Aircraft Interior Exhibition in Hamburg, from 04 to 06 
April 2017. 

With our design capabilities we can supply a zero-pax lopa within only 5 working days including 
the required certification documents and EASA approval.

We are pleased to announce the signing of a CAMO support contract for Cayman Airway’s first 
B737-800 aircraft. AMES CAMO supports the technical and operational aspects of continued 
airworthiness for this aircraft, providing Cayman Airway’s with cost savings and an economic 
operation of its newest fleet addition.
AMES CAMO has issued its first permit to fly for an aircraft managed under its EASA approval. 
Utilizing an efficient procedure agreed to by Austrocontrol, the competent authority, enables a 
quick turnaround on permit issue for our customers.  

AES GmbH in Bremen, Germany a specialist for light systems and other electrical and electronic 
systems for aircraft and AMES have formally signed a cooperation agreement for joint activities. 
This cooperation which started with illuminated cabin signs developed by AMES in 2013 is now 
directed to future projects and will enable also the joint development of new 
enhanced products for various aircraft cabins. 

The main focus for the 
services we offer is to 
be the most flexible 
ONE STOP SHOP for our 
customers worldwide. 
For further details please 
contact us via e-mail on 
services@ames.co.at, 
or see our website on 
www.ames.aero 

Eventful opening of our new AMES production Facility


